
 

 

 

 

10/08/2021 

 
Dear Academy Families:   
  
This notice is to inform you of the date and time of our upcoming rapid dismissal drill:   
  

• Thursday, October 14th (3:30pm)  
  
Scholars will evacuate the building following the same procedures as a fire drill and will not 
return to the building for the remainder of the day.    
  
Thank you for your continued support and cooperation!    
  
  
Educationally Yours,   
  
  
Travis Holloway  
Principal  
 

 

 

 

 

 

 


